
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 13, 2025 
Please Post  

The Los Angeles Unified School District 
Division of Special Education 

 
NOTICE of SELPA LOCAL PLAN REVIEW 

The Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD), Special Education Local Plan 
Area (SELPA) hereby gives notice that the Board of Education will consider the adoption of 

these plans during its regular board meeting: 
 

2025-2026 SELPA Local Plan   
2025-26 Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan 

 
Date:  Tuesday, June 3, 2025 
Time:  11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
Location:  LAUSD Board Room 

333 S. Beaudry Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90017 
 

To Watch 
Meeting: 

 https://www.lausd.org/boe#calendar73805/20250408/event/71706 

 
Refer to Board Meeting - Instructions for Participation for guidance about speaking at 
the Board Meeting. 
 
For information regarding this notice of the SELPA Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service 
Plan, please contact Dr. Soto, SELPA Director at (213) 241-6701 or jose.f.soto@lausd.net.  
 
The proposed Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan for 2025-2026 may be viewed 
on the LAUSD Division of Special Education website at: sped.lausd-.org/aboutus. 

 

Alberto M. Carvalho 
Superintendent 

 

Karla V. Estrada, Ed.D 
Deputy Superintendent 

Instruction 
 

Anthony Aguilar 
Chief of Special Education and Specialized Programs 

 
Jose Soto, Ed.D 

Executive Director, Special Education   

 

 

 

 
 

Los Angeles Unified School District 

Division of Special Education and Specialized Programs 
 
333 S. Beaudry Avenue, 17th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017 
(213) 241-6701 
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

This notice must be posted until June 3, 2025 

mailto:jose.f.soto@lausd.net
https://sped.lausd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=4408551&type=d&pREC_ID=2637561


 


